
 
Women and Philanthropy Panel Discussion  

QCH Foundation was thrilled to host the first Women and Philanthropy Panel Discussion, at 

the Brookstreet Hotel, Ottawa, on Monday, April 8, 2019, generously supported by TD.  

Women from across the city gathered to participate in a stimulating discussion exploring 

the influence women in Canada have on billions of dollars in charitable giving each year, 

and their unique approach to philanthropy.    

Judith Scott, Interim President and CEO of the Foundation welcomed guests and introduced 

the panel, which included Catherine Clark, as moderator, Jo-Anne Ryan from TD, Leah 

Levesque, QCH Interim President and CEO, Karen Sparks, Chair of the QCH Foundation 

Board of Directors, and long-time QCH supporter, Susan Prior. 

Inspiring stories were shared, good advice was given, and great connections were made at 

this informative and enjoyable event. The discussion highlighted the meaning of 

philanthropy that extends to include women whose financial capacity may be limited. 

We are very fortunate to have such remarkable and passionate leaders supporting our 

hospital and our community.   

 


